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First grade has been full of learning and fun! Now, on to second grade!
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Coming Up:





Summer Fun with our families and friends!
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Highlights of this Week: This week saw our first graders review their 1st grade skills and complete their exploration of the history of ancient Egypt.  We had a great time on Tuesday, when we had our Egyptian Market Day, where the kids dressed, ate, traded, and played like Ancient Egyptians. We also enjoyed each of our special days this week.   Your children have made tremendous growth this year and it has been a joy to teach them.  Thank you for sharing your child with me during first grade.  I miss each one of them already!





Have a wonderful summer!
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